
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors
Wednesday, June 15, 2022 at 7:00 pm

Pursuant to VA Code Section 15.2-2204, public hearings will be held at the Fluvanna 
County Library, located at 214 Commons Boulevard Palmyra, Virginia 22963 
for citizens of the County to have the opportunity to be heard by the Board of Super-
visors on the following requests:
ZMP 22:02 Johnston & Co LLC – A Conditional Rezoning from A-1, 
General Agricultural to the B-1, General Business Zoning District on 6.4 
+/- acres of Tax Map 17 Section 2 Parcel 2.  The subject property is locat-
ed 900 feet north of the Route 53 and Turkeysag Trail intersection and is 
adjacent to the UVA Community Credit Union in the Rivanna Community 
Planning Area and the Cunningham Election District.  
SUP 22:01 Johnston & Co LLC – A Special Use Permit request in the B-1, 
General Business Zoning District to permit a contractor’s storage yard with 
respect to 6.4 +/- acres of Tax Map 17 Section 2 Parcel 2.  The subject property 
is located 900 feet north of the Route 53 and Turkeysag Trail intersection and 
is adjacent to the UVA Community Credit Union in the Rivanna Community 
Planning Area and the Cunningham Election District.   
SUP 22:02 Louisa County – A Special Use Permit to allow for major utilities, 
with respect to Louisa County constructing new public water and sewer lines 
from Ferncliff to Shannon Hill and will be constructed within the limits of the 
US Route 250 right-of-way.  The subject properties of the request are known 
as Tax Maps 24-3-2, 24-2-1A4, 24-A-11A, 24-A-11, 24-A-15B, 24-A-GL15 
and 24-A-16. They are zoned A-1, General Agricultural and are generally lo-
cated along US Route 250 and at its intersection with Three Chopt Road in the 
Rural Preservation Area and in the Columbia Election District.  

The regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors will be held in person and at-
tendees can attend in person, virtually online or by telephone. Instructions for 
public participation during the meeting will be made available on the Fluvanna 
County website. Interested persons may submit written comments prior to the 
scheduled meeting to dmiles@fl uvannacounty.org and any questions may be 
directed to Douglas Miles, Community Development Director at 434-591-1910, 
between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday – Friday.

_____________________


